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OFFICIAL BUSINESS 
 

 
INVITATION FOR BIDS FOR MAJOR TIMBER SALE AT WAPPAPELLO, MO 
 
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE TIMBER BIDDERS: 
 
SUBJECT:  Wappapello Lake, MO, Invitation for Bids No. DACW38-9-24-1, Major Timber Sale  
 
This Invitation is to inform you that we are offering timber for sale at Wappapello, Missouri, on Wednesday, 
October 25, 2023 at 2:00 p.m., at the Vicksburg District Headquarters Building, 4155 Clay Street,  
Vicksburg, Mississippi 39183-3435, Room 203, Real Estate Division. 
 
Hard copies of Invitations for Bid (IFBs) will no longer be mailed to bidders unless specifically  
requested by the bidder.  It is the bidder’s responsibility to contact us to request hard copies.   
Interested buyers may access the complete bid packet by visiting the St. Louis District, Corps of Engineers’ 
Wappapello Lake web page at https://www.mvs.usace.army.mil/Missions/Recreation/Wappapello-Lake  
and by clicking Media, then News Stories. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this timber sale, wish to receive the IFB package by email or regular mail,  
or if you wish to be removed from the timber mailing list, please contact Mr. Eric Limanen of the Wappapello Lake 
Project Management Office at (573) 222-8562 or by email at Eric.R.Limanen@usace.army.mil. 
 
Thank you for your continued interest and participation in our timber sales. 
 
SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS FOR INTERESTED BIDDERS: 
 
• Please make sure that you read over very carefully and pay special attention to the specific contract 

conditions listed in the bid package(s). 
 
• Three (3) original copies of pages 1-4 of the bid package(s) must be submitted along with the required 

bid deposit. 
 
• Please make sure that you put the IFB No(s). and write ‘SEALED BID’ on the outside of your 

envelope(s). 
 

https://www.mvs.usace.army.mil/Missions/Recreation/Wappapello-Lake/
mailto:Eric.R.Limanen@usace.army.mil

